
FGV  Contributes  RM5  Million  Towards
Flood Relief  Efforts
KUALA LUMPUR, 20 December  –  FGV Holdings Berhad (FGV) is contributing RM5
million to Tabung Bantuan Bencana Negara (TBBN) to assist victims of the floods which
have been occurring in some parts of the country. The fund is under the supervision of
National Disaster Management Agency (NADMA) under the Prime Minister’s Office.

The donation was handed over by Dato’ Dzulkifli Abd Wahab, Chairman of FGV to Datuk
Armizan Mohd Ali, Minister in the Prime Minister’s Department (Sabah, Sarawak Affairs &
Special Functions) witnessed by Encik Mohd Khairi Abd Ghani, Director, Logistic Section of
NADMA.

Dato’  Dzulkifli  said,  “Our donation to NADMA is part of  our relentless commitment to
provide immediate supports when the communities need it most. The monsoon season now
is in full swing and natural disasters especially floods could potentially happen. As a caring
corporate citizen, we hope our contribution would help ease the burden of flood victims to
rebuild their lives accordingly.”

FGV has been supporting disaster relief efforts on the local fronts in the past years. These
include providing aid during and post-disaster in the form of cash or food donation through
the FGV Food Relief Bag (FGV FReB) which contains FGV’s food products with the aim to
provide temporary relief to the victims.

From left: Encik Mohd Khairi Abd Ghani, Director, Logistic Section of NADMA, Datuk
Armizan Mohd Ali, Minister in the Prime Minister’s Department (Sabah, Sarawak Affairs &

Special Functions) and Dato’ Dzulkifli Abd Wahab, Chairman of FGV. 

ENDS

https://www.fgvholdings.com/press_release/fgv-contributes-rm5-million-towards-flood-relief-efforts/
https://www.fgvholdings.com/press_release/fgv-contributes-rm5-million-towards-flood-relief-efforts/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


